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NOTICE EXTENDING CANCELATION DEADLINE  

 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Investigation of MARSIK MOVERS, LLC For Compliance with 

WAC 480-14-300, WAC 480-15-560, and WAC 480-15-590, 

 Docket TV-231020 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On December 28, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation (Commission) issued a 

Notice of Intent to Cancel Permit as a Household Goods Carrier; Notice of Brief 

Adjudicative Proceeding; Setting Time for Oral Statements (NOIC) against Marsik Movers 

LLC (Marsik Movers or Company). This NOIC set a Cancelation Deadline of February 13, 

2024.  

 

On January 31, 2024, the Commission conducted a Brief Adjudicative Proceeding in this 

matter. On February 9, 2024, the Company filed a Safety Management Plan with the 

Commission, which was reviewed by and approved by staff that same day. Later that day a 

Bench Request was issued for records relating to the calculation of Factor 6.   

 

Upon further review of the records contained in the SMP, the SMP Evaluation, and JS-1 – 

the presiding officer has determined that there are several material questions which need to 

be answered prior to a final determination being made in this matter. To accommodate 

further proceedings and in order to fully develop the record prior to a decision being made, 

the Commission believes there is good cause to extend the cancelation deadline of the 

Company. Therefore, pursuant to WAC 480-07-110 (allowing modifications to rules when 

consistent with the public interest), the cancelation deadline regarding the Company’s permit 

shall be moved. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the Commission moves its intended date of 

cancelation, for Marsik Movers LLC, identified in paragraph 9 of the NOIC, from 

February 13, 2024, to February 29, 2024.  
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DATED at Lacey, Washington, and effective February 12, 2024.  

 

WASHINGTON STATE UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION  

 

 

JEFF KILLIP 

Executive Director and Secretary 


